Reynolds and Griffiths National Umpire success
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Congratulations to Joshua Reynolds and Lyndon Griffiths who were both successful in the National Umpire
examination held in London on Saturday 6 July.

The National Umpire examination includes a written test of knowledge on the Rules and Regulations of table
tennis followed by an interview during which questions are asked that help to establish that a candidate has an
excellent understanding of various aspects of umpiring.

Joshua and Lyndon should feel justly proud of their achievement.

Written by John Mackey, NURC (July 17, 2013)
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